
 

 

 

IPATS supports the transfer of critically ill infants and children (aged 4 weeks 

to 16 years) from a referring hospital to the Paediatric Intensive Care Unit 

(PICU) in Our Lady’s Children’s Hospital Crumlin or Temple Street Children’s 

University Hospital. 

 This PICU referral line is a 24/7 service and is for Consultant to 

Consultant referrals. 

 

 To access the PICU and IPATS services, please ring the above number to 

seek advice or secure a PICU bed.  

 

 When a PICU bed is secured, the PICU team will activate the IPATS team 

for retrieval and transport if within the IPATS hours of service. 

 

 The IPATS team will contact the referring Consultant directly. 

 

Monday to Friday 

10:00hrs - 16:00hrs 
(17.00hrs Greater Dublin Area) 

 


